
From: dljmestes@metrocast.net [mailto:dljmestes@metrocast.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 9:51 AM 
To: Drew, Tim 
Subject: Wind Turbines around Newfound Lake 
 
Greetings:  I have a quick inquiring regarding the wind farm proposal on the west side of 
Newfound Lake.  If there is so much opposition to this proposal by the locals as can be seen by 
the signs and the comments in the local newspapers and local town meetings, why is it still being 
proposed?  Do the people here have any say in this?  What is the positive side for the locals?   I 
know what the negative aspects are but have heard nothing to balance the equation.  Is there 
anyone in Concord on the SEC that is representing our interests?   I would appreciate your 
response to my concerns.  Thank you in advance.  Don Estes 
 
 
 


